PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Dunn Soliciting Sealed Bids for On-Call Services
Notice is given that the City of Dunn, N.C.’s Planning and Inspections Department is soliciting sealed bids for non-exclusive on-call grass cutting, overgrowth/brush removal, and debris/trash removal services on private lots within the City determined to be in violation of City ordinances.   The City will consider bids for one, two, or three-year contracts and reserves the right to select more than one bidder to provide these services.  This solicitation does not imply or guarantee a minimum amount of work for the selected on-call bidder(s). Prior to receiving payment for services provided, the successful bidder(s) will be required to submit documentation and pictorial evidence to the Inspections Department for review.   For more bid information and examples of documentation and pictures required for payment, please contact Stephen Hodges, Code Enforcement Officer for the City of Dunn.   To be considered, all bids must be sealed and received as set out below by Friday, April 11th, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. at which time all bids will be opened.  The City of Dunn reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Submit Bids To:

City of Dunn Inspections Dept.
Stephen Hodges
102 N. Powell Ave.
P.O. Box 1065
Dunn, NC 28335
(910) 230-3505

Advertise: 03/25/2025 & 4/1/2025

